
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
It was nice to have a break from the bitter cold this week—hopefully, spring is right around the corner! As always, our 
students continue to work hard both in and out of the classroom, embracing challenges and opportunities with dedi-
cation and enthusiasm. Their commitment to excellence, faith, and service is evident in everything they do, and it is 
truly inspiring to witness.

As you read in your email from Mrs. Jane Kleier earlier this week (and for those who may have missed it, that letter is 
included on the following page), I have officially announced my resignation as principal of Notre Dame Academy, effec-
tive at the conclusion of my contract on June 30, 2025. Serving as principal for the past ten years has been an incredible 
journey, and I am deeply grateful for the unwavering support of our faith-filled community. NDA holds a very special 
place in my heart, and I have been blessed to work alongside such a dedicated faculty and staff, as well as our excep-
tional students and families.

Throughout my time at NDA, I have seen firsthand the strength of this community. Whether in the classroom, on the 
stage, on the field, or through acts of service, our students continue to embody the mission of Notre Dame Academy 
in remarkable ways. It has been a privilege to contribute to that mission, and I will always be proud of what we have 
accomplished together.

While this decision was not an easy one, I make it with great confidence in the future of NDA. Our school has always 
been a place of strength, resilience, and faith, and I know that tradition will continue. In the months ahead, my commit-
ment remains steadfast—I will continue to serve our students, faculty, and staff with the same passion and dedication 
that have guided me throughout my time here.

Thank you for your continued support of NDA and our students. I look for-
ward to finishing this school year strong and celebrating all that makes 
Notre Dame Academy such a special place.

In Notre Dame,

Mr. Jack VonHandorf

Have a great day and make good choices! 
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Dear NDA Families,

I want to share an important leadership update at Notre Dame Academy. Mr. Jack VonHandorf will step down as 
principal at the end of this school year after a decade of dedicated service. His leadership and commitment to NDA 
have been invaluable, and we are deeply grateful for his dedication to our students, faculty, and mission. While we will 
greatly miss him, we extend our sincere appreciation for his service and wish him every success in his next chapter.

Jack’s time at NDA has been marked by significant accomplishments. Under his leadership, NDA introduced initiatives 
such as Panda Prime Time and the Family System, earned accreditation from the Southern Association of Second-
ary Schools/Cognia, and was recognized as a National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence. Most importantly, before he 
leaves, the beloved “Mr. V” will have led ten graduating classes of young women who are now making a difference in 
the world. His lasting impact on NDA will be felt for years to come.

We have known that this would be Jack’s final year at NDA since last spring, when he made the generous decision to 
stay for one more year to provide stability after an unexpected leadership transition. As I stepped into the role of interim 
president, I asked Jack to continue in his role for an additional year, and without hesitation, he rescinded his resignation 
to ensure continuity and a strong foundation for NDA’s future. His willingness to put NDA first during a crucial time 
speaks volumes about his dedication to our school and its mission.

As we look ahead, I want to assure you that NDA remains steadfast in its commitment to stability and excellence. Lead-
ership transitions are a natural part of any institution’s growth, and we are fully prepared to navigate this process with 
care and purpose. Given that NDA is also conducting a presidential search, our Board of Directors is working diligently 
to bring that process to a close soon, and we anticipate sharing an announcement in the near future.

To ensure a smooth transition, I have committed to our Board of Directors to remain in the role of interim president 
through June 30, providing necessary stability during this time. Our entire NDA community will continue working 
together to foster continuity next school year as we ideally welcome both a new president and principal. With NDA’s 
strong foundation, rooted in the legacy of the Sisters of Notre Dame, we will move forward with confidence and pur-
pose.

The search for NDA’s next principal will get underway this week. I am working with the Board of Directors to estab-
lish a selection committee that will review applications and conduct interviews to ensure a thoughtful and thorough 
selection process. The ideal candidate will uphold the values of NDA, advance our mission, and guide our students to 
success. Our goal is to have NDA’s next principal in place by July 1, 2025, ensuring a seamless transition in leadership.

While change can bring uncertainty, I have full confidence in the strength of our NDA community and our ability to 
grow and thrive through this transition. Like the Sisters of Notre Dame, we will continue to build upon the foundation 
of those who have come before us. As always, NDA remains committed to providing an exceptional educational experi-
ence for our students, ensuring their success in and beyond the classroom.

We are incredibly grateful for Jack’s leadership and the legacy he leaves behind. Please join me in thanking him for his 
service and dedication to NDA.

In Notre Dame,

Jane Kleier
Interim President/CCO



      

JUNIOR 

Lenten Retreat

CAMPUS MINISTRY

PRAYER AND REFLECTION

UPCOMING LITURGICAL  
OPPORTUNITIES
A decade of the rosary will be offered at 7:45 a.m. on: 
	 February 27
	 February  28
	 March 3

Mass will be offered at 7:20 a.m. on: 
	 March 4 
	 March 7

Confessions will be offered during PPT on Tuesday, March 4

MISSION RETREAT NEWS

SENIOR PARENTS
Attention Senior Parents - a reminder that parent letters for the Senior 
Mission retreat were due on Wednesday, February 19.  If you have not 
yet turned in your letter - please turn it into the office as soon as pos-
sible.  Information was sent out via email on February 5 about this let-
ter and can be found here.  

PRAYER REQUEST

JUNIOR LENTEN RETREAT
Our Junior Lenten Retreat will take place this Sunday, March 2 from 
10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. here at NDA. Please keep the 42 juniors making 
this retreat in your prayers that day. 

FEAST BEFORE WE FAST

MORNING MASS AND 
MARDI GRAS CELEBRATION
On March 4, we will celebrate mass at 7:20 a.m. in the chapel. We will 
also have doughnuts afterwards to celebrate Mardi Gras for those who 
attend.  All are welcome as we Feast before we Fast. 

ASH WEDNESDAY MASS

A TIME FOR RENEWAL
On March 5, we will celebrate our Ash Wednesday Mass in the gym at 
9:15 a.m. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Kf3x1GhTHZZw8KoPJ99vsRR9q_WFERKfHHv82AzKQw0/edit?tab=t.0


Student Life
NDA STUDENTS MARCH FOR LIFE IN FRANKFORT

PANDAS STAND FOR THE 
DIGNITY OF EVERY LIFE
It was a beautiful day to celebrate the sanctity of life! With hope, love, 
and unwavering commitment, Notre Dame Academy students trav-
eled to Frankfort for the Life March. Representing faith and purpose, 
our NDA students stood together to affirm the dignity of every life.

UNFORGETTABLE FIELD TRIP

TEXTILE STUDENTS IMPRESS OTHERS 
Last week, the students in Textiles I were able to take a field trip to 
JoAnn Fabrics in Florence to begin the planning stages of their quilt 
making. They were prepared with worksheets guiding them regarding 
measurements and complimentary colors and had to put their knowl-
edge into action when choosing their fabrics. The store was operat-
ing as usual with a few more customers than on a normal Wednesday 
afternoon.  Mrs. Ammerman was so impressed with the students’ be-
havior and the positive compliments received from the workers and 
other customers. The students made us proud and were a delight to 
the staff at JoAnn’s. Be sure to watch for more information regarding 
their quilt show - it is always impressive to see them showcase such 
incredible work.

LEADING WITH INTEGRITY

WEST POINT SOCIETY OF CINCINNATI 
- SEMINAR
On Friday February 7, Mrs. Timmerding had the privilege of taking 
eight students to the West Point Society Leadership and Ethics Semi-
nar in Springdale. The students were joined by many aspiring leaders 
from other Northern Kentucky and Cincinnati schools. The students 
were greeted by ROTC students from Xavier and Miami and got to 
work in small groups discussing the ethical decision making model.  
It was a great experience for eight of our girls and we look forward to 
seeing how they put their knowledge into action as leaders at NDA.



SERVING THE COMMUNITY

PUTTING LANGUAGE INTO LIFE
It’s the greatest feeling when one can use a second language to help others. At that 
point, language study becomes academic as well as compassionate.

New opportunities have opened up for Spanish students since January 31. On that 
day, four students assisted Fiesta NKY, a nonprofit agency in Florence, to pack gro-
ceries to give to Latino families. The advantage of these groceries is that there are 
beans, rice, and corn flour (maseca), food staples for most Latino populations. The 
four students, entirely enthusiastic, spoke Spanish with the other volunteers helping 
to pack and tried to put their thoughts into Spanish as they worked, packing over 140 
cartons! This activity is monthly, so another group will be able to experience this ser-
vice opportunity on February 28. How wonderful that these young ladies are willing 
to give up part of their Friday evening.

Another recurring service opportunity is helping the teacher who gives English 
classes to immigrants at the Kenton County Public Library. The teacher asked if some 
of our students could come each Monday evening and “distract” the children of her 
students so that the parents could learn more successfully. But it is not just play. Our 
students are reading to three Venezuelan children in Spanish and English, building 
with blocks, as well as entertaining them with library interactive materials. Our stu-
dents enjoyed the service, and we have a month of volunteers ready!

      	MARK YOUR CALENDAR

2025-26 CALENDAR NEWS 
The academic calendar for next year is being finalized and will be shared with 
the departments this week. The academic calendar for next year is being fi-
nalized and will be shared with the departments this week. The “No School” 
calendar is located in the blue table below. If you have specific questions, feel 
free to contact the office staff. 

2025 - 2026 - Summer Dates / Back to School Dates 
Week of July 28 - 		  iPad Orientation for Incoming Freshmen 
August 4 (morning) - 		  Freshmen Bridge
August 5 (morning) - 		  Freshmen Bridge
August 6 (morning) - 		  Freshmen Bridge 
August 7 (morning) - 		  Freshmen Bridge 
August 7 (evening) - 		  Parent Information Night (all grade levels)
August 8 (9-12:00) - 		  Freshmen Orientation
August 12			   First Day of School
January 5			   School Resumes (after Christmas)
April 13				    School Resumes (after Spring Break)
May 22				    Last Day of School
May 22				    Graduation

No School Dates 2025-2026 
August 15			   Feast of Assumption
September 1			   Labor Day
October 9			   PD Day - PD for Faculty
October 10			   PD Day
November 26			   PD Day
November 27			   Thanksgiving Break
November 28			   Thanksgiving Break
December 8			   Immaculate Conception
December 22			   Christmas Break
January 19			   Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
February 16			   Presidents’ Day
March 13			   PD Day

April 2 - April 12			   Easter Break

Important Dates!

No School Dates
2025-2026



      
ATTENTION SOPHOMORES

RING CEREMONY
On Tuesday, March 11, the Sophomore Class will be honored during a ring cer-
emony. The ceremony will take place during our school day.  The students 
will be able to bring in a ring that has special significance or one that was or-
dered to be her class ring. These items will be blessed and passed out to them 
from Mr. VonHandorf. Herff Jones is our official class ring provider and they 
visited our students back in November regarding ordering class rings. This is 
not a requirement though; students can bring in any ring that they wish to be 
blessed. If students do not bring in an item, then they will receive a medal that 
will be blessed at the ceremony. Last week, the sophomore students were sur-
veyed regarding their plans for the ring ceremony so medals can be ordered 
for those who will not have a class ring. Please encourage your daughter to 
complete the survey that was sent by Mrs. Timmerding.

Sophomore  

Class Ring

Ceremony

GET READY TO DANCE THE NIGHT AWAY!

BOOTS & BEAUTIES: 
FATHER-DAUGHTER DANCE
Join us for an unforgettable evening of dancing, laughter, and lasting 
memories at our Boots & Beauties Father-Daughter Dance! This special 
night is all about celebrating the bond between fathers and daughters 
with an evening full of fun, line dancing, and more.

Highlights of the Event

•	 Line Dancing: Put on your boots and get ready to learn some fun 
moves together!

•	 Dinner: Enjoy a delicious meal while spending quality time with 
your special someone.

•	 Senior Gifts: A heartfelt gift for each senior, as a token of apprecia-
tion for this memorable night.

•	 Fun & Memories: Create priceless moments with photo opportuni-
ties, games, and surprises!

Registration for the 2025 Father / Daughter Dance:  Boots and Beauties is 
now open. It will close on tonight at 11:59 as we have to submit the final 
count to the caterer, so please register ASAP.

The dance will be held on Saturday, March 8 from 7 until 10:30 at The Gar-
dens of Park Hills.  Be sure to check out the flyer below and click here to 
register---Father Daughter Registration.

Father / Daughter: Boots and Beauties!  We are also in need of some des-
serts and candy to offer to our guests.  If you would be willing to donate 
items, please sign up here.

Senior PaNDAs - Please submit a baby picture to Mrs. Timmerding if you 
plan to attend the event. You can submit it via email or give her a hard 
copy (she will return it to you).

https://www.cognitoforms.com/NotreDameAcademy1/_2025FatherDaughterBootsAndBeauties
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A44AAA72AA7F58-55342969-father


      

SERVING THE COMMUNITY

THE ANNUAL ORANGE AND 
WHITE GAME
As has been the tradition for six years, the students of St. Ursula and Notre 
Dame Academy are honored to participate in the Orange and White Flag 
Football Game on Sunday, April 27. This event will be held at St. Ursula this 
year. 
This has been a philanthropic partnership between the two schools to raise 
money for Childhood Cancer Research through Children’s Hospital. The Brad-
ley family is deeply connected to St. Ursula and they lost their daughter Nata-
lie in 2009 to cancer. During the week prior to spring break, we will have Mrs. 
Bradley speak to the girls about the importance of this worthy cause. We will 
celebrate our students who are participating in the game and encourage the 
students to attend and show their school spirit for such an important cause. It 
is a fun event at NDA and all are encouraged to attend and show their support 
for childhood cancer research.

SENIOR GRADE LEVEL INFORMATION

EXCITING EVENTS AHEAD FOR 
OUR GRADUATING SENIORS! 
Senior year is full of unforgettable moments, and there’s a fantastic 
lineup of events coming up for the Class of 2024-25! From special 
dances to graduation ceremonies, there’s something for every senior 
to look forward to. Check out the full list of events and details on our 
website at the Senior Grade Level Information Page HERE. 

VOTE! 
VOTE! 
VOTE!

TIME TO VOTE!

LET’S HONOR OUR ATHLETES
Please be sure to vote for our Athletes of the Week.  You can vote here!
Please be sure to vote from your phones and vote once every hour.

Notre Dame Swim Team – At states, the girls finished fourth in the 
200-medley relay and second in both the 200 and 400 freestyles.

And - in other amazing news....
The Enquirer is naming 500-freestyle state champion Clare Herfel of 
Notre Dame as the winner of the Northern Kentucky girls swimming 
and diving category.  Congratulations to Clare and to the entire Swim 
and Dive Team on an incredible season.

TWO MORE HOST FAMILIES NEEDED

WELCOME GERMAN EXCHANGE 
STUDENTS NEXT FALL!
NDA is looking for TWO more host families for our sister school in Ger-
many (Liebfrauenschule Vechta) from October 11, 2025 to December 
13, 2025. These students speak English very well and are screened thor-
oughly by their school. There is also a stipend available to help cover ex-
penses. These students only expect to see average American student life 
and nothing extravagant. Please call or email Sammie Bezold at 859-292-
1884/bezolds@ndapandas.org if you would be interested in more infor-
mation about this exciting opportunity. Your reply is not a commitment. 

https://www.ndapandas.org/current-students/student-life/grade-level-information
https://www.cincinnati.com/story/sports/high-school/high-school-sports/2025/02/24/cincinnati-enquirer-high-school-athlete-of-the-week-feb-24-2025/80038824007/
mailto:bezolds%40ndapandas.org?subject=


DONATE BLOOD: SAVE LIVES

HELP NDA REACH OUR GOAL!
Notre Dame Academy’s Spring Blood Drive is just one week away on Monday, 

March 3, and we still have plenty of spots available! So far, only 7 out of 42 do-

nation slots have been filled, and we need your help to reach our goal.

Students, faculty, and staff are encouraged to sign up and be part of this life-

saving mission. Students under 18 must obtain a permission slip and review 

donor guidelines before registering. Please see Mrs. Tish Lashua for details.

Can’t make it to NDA’s blood drive? Anyone in the community can donate at 

their most convenient Hoxworth location and name Notre Dame Academy to 

have their donation count toward our goal.

Your donation can help save lives—sign up today and make a difference!

GLOBAL HEALTH ADVOCATES

STUDENTS TAKE ACTION TO ADDRESS 
HEALTHCARE DISPARITIES
The Global Health Advocates Club at Notre Dame Academy is making a 

dif-ference! Led by juniors Liv Wallace and Addison Wuellner, the club 

recently hosted its first vaccine clinic in partnership with Grant County Drugs 

and the Nurse Advocacy Center for the Underserved (NACU). While turnout 

was low, likely due to weather, the event provided valuable insight into 

vaccine and healthcare disparities in underserved communities. Nurse Lynn 

Brown shared her expertise with students, offering an eye-opening 

perspective on the chal-lenges many individuals face in accessing medical 

care.

This vaccine clinic is just one of two impactful initiatives the club has 

orga-nized this year. In addition to the vaccination event, the group has 

coordinated a Mobile Breast Cancer Screening session. Liv and Addison 

worked tirelessly to promote these events, creating informational flyers, 

spreading the word to the local community, and assisting nurses on-site.

Excited about their next Mobile Breast Cancer Screening event, the club 

is already looking ahead to scheduling more clinics in the future. 

Information about upcoming events will be posted on the NDA Nurse’s 

Office door.

Great job, Liv and Addison, for your dedication to public health and advocacy!



      
DELICIOUS NEWS!

WEEKLY LUNCH MENU
A hot lunch and salad bar will be available for purchase each day at our 
NDA cafeteria. You can find a menu price sheet as well as this week’s 
lunch menu HERE. 

LIVE TRAINING DATES

VIRTUS
If you are new to Virtus and need to attend a live training, here are some 
opportunities: 

Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125 Madison 
Avenue, Covington, Kentucky. 

* Wednesday, February 26, 2025 - 6:00PM - 8:30PM
* Tuesday, March 11 - 9:00AM - 11:30AM
* Tuesday, March 11, 2025 - 6:00PM - 8:30PM
* Wednesday, March 26, 2025 - 9:00AM - 11:30PM
* Wednesday, March 26, 2025 - 6:00PM - 8:30PM

Diocesan Catholic Children’s Home, Ft. Mitchell, Kentucky.
* Tuesday, March 4, 2025 - 6:30PM - 9:00PM

Bishop Brossart High School, Alexandria, Kentucky. 
• Wednesday, January 15, 2025 - 6:00 PM - 8:30 PM 

Remember: To be Virtus compliant, you must read and answer the ac-
companying question on the monthly bulletins. You should receive an 
email with a link the first week of each month.

REPORTING ABSENCES 

ATTENDANCE POLICY
We have an attendance email for parents to call in a sick child or if a student 
is leaving early from school. Please use this email if your daughter is sick or 
needs to leave school early: attendance@ndapandas.org. Remember you 
can always call the school office with any questions 859-261-4300.  

PLEASE NOTE!

SPIRIT SHOP SALE

20% OFF SWEATSHIRTS THIS WEEK!
Get ready to show your Panda pride with a special deal at the Spir-
it Shop! For a limited time, all sweatshirts are 20% off. Don’t miss this 
chance to stock up on cozy NDA gear at a great price. Stop by the Spirit 
Shop and grab yours before the sale ends!Stop by the Bambootique or 
shop online HERE.

https://www.ndapandas.org/resources/policies-procedures/cafeteria-2
mailto:attendance%40ndapandas.org?subject=
https://bambootique.ndapandas.org/collections/sweatshirts-and-hoodies?page=1


      

ART 1 EXPLORES PRINTMAKING WITH BLOCK PRINTS

UNIQUE DESIGNS USING POSITIVE 
AND NEGATIVE SPACE
Art 1 is currently working on block prints. They start by designing a de-
sign using positive and negative space. They then transfer the sketch 
using granite to their cork blocks. They use a gouging tool to take out 
the cork material in the negative space areas of their designs. We then 
use brayers to ink their blocks before using a team of three to operate 
our printing press. They are then placed on the drying rack, they will be 
numbered signed and titled. The result will be 8 prints, 4 exactly the 
same and 4 unique to the artist hand.

LAYERING MEDIUMS TO CREATE DYNAMIC ARTWORK

ART 2 EXPLORES CREATIVITY WITH 
JIM DINE-INSPIRED WORKS
Art 2 is currently working g on local artist Jim Dine inspired artworks. 
Each day they add a new medium to their drawing of a tool or painting 
of a symbol that represents them. They sketched out their composition, 
applied it the either paper or canvas. Starting with graphite on both 
and alternating between projects halfway through each class. These 
works evolve each day and they document their progress with an im-
age we will eventually turn into a slideshow. This will show the evolution 
of their ideas. They are working in layering and freeing them from the 
constants of perfection. This is allowing for play, experimentation and 
amazing results! 



ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT
FROM THE DESK OF THE

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR

Swimming and Diving - 

We want to congratulate our Aqua Pandas for their outstanding perfor-

mance at the KHSAA State Swim and Dive meet. Savannah Bien brought 

home a 3rd place finish in the diving competition. Sadie Hardig brought 

home a 2nd place finish in the 500 yard freestyle and teammate Clare Herfel 

brought home a State Championship in the 500 yard freestyle! The team’s 

2nd place finish was a complete team effort as they finished significantly 

ahead of the 3rd place team from Assumption! Congratulations go out to all 

members and coaches of the swim and dive team for their efforts this year! 

Archery - 

This past weekend, we had a middle of the road team score of 3136 for us. 

We had some good individual efforts with a 3rd place finish, 4 in the top 30 

and 1 PR! We are looking forward to hosting our 3D tournament this week-

end at Notre Dame. The season is starting to wind down and we are looking 

towards our post season competition.

Basketball - 

Basketball will play in the District finals this Thursday at Holy Cross at 7:30. 

The team is taking a 18 - 6 record into the postseason. The last three games 

have been against some of the highest ranked teams in the state and the 

players are learning what they will be up against in the postseason. Let’s all 

show up and cheer our PaNDA’s on to a District Championship!

Regional play will start on Sunday March 2nd with our game time to be 

announced after the draw on Friday at 4:00 p.m. We will post the regional 

game time on our social media sites.

Indoor Track and Field - 

Our Indoor track and field team competed in their last regular season event 

at Mount St. Joe’s this past weekend. The team is gearing up for the Indoor 

State Championship to be held at University of Louisville on March 6. 



https://host.nxt.blackbaud.com/registration-form/?formId=0b045b03-7879-46fe-b4bd-35294c4e7a07&envId=p-QYte-iVJ-0q6fzj17O1VeA&zone=usa


ADVANCING THE MISSION

2025 WOMEN MAKING A DIFFERENCE

NDA HONORS ALUMNAE
We are excited to announce our upcoming Twenty-fourth Annual Women Making A Difference Award Luncheon that 
will honor NDA alumnae and NDA community members for their contributions they have made to their families, com-
munities and beyond.  It’s a day to reflect on the legacy and power of an all-girls education in shaping the leaders of 
tomorrow.

Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025

Location: St. Elizabeth Training and Education Center (SETEC) 3861 Olympic Blvd., Erlanger, KY 41018

Time: 11:00 a.m. Networking Hour and 12:00 p.m. - 1:30 p.m. Luncheon and Award Ceremony

How Can You Participate?

Attend the Luncheon: Join us for a heartwarming and inspiring afternoon, where we celebrate the extraordinary ef-
forts of our alumnae and strengthen the bonds of our community.

Become a Sponsor: We offer a variety of sponsorship levels that provide excellent visibility for your business or organi-
zation while supporting a meaningful cause.

If you’d like to learn more about registering to attend or event sponsorship opportunities, please visit www.ndapandas.
org/alumnae/events or call (859) 292-7729.

http://www.ndapandas.org/alumnae/events
http://www.ndapandas.org/alumnae/events


JOIN THE MISSION: EMPOWER FUTURE LEADERS AT NDA

DISCOVER HOW YOUR COMPANY CAN MAKE A 
MEANINGFUL IMPACT THROUGH NOTRE DAME 
ACADEMY’S CORPORATE PARTNER PROGRAM
Did you know that your company or employer can make a lasting impact on the lives of our students by 

joining Notre Dame Academy’s Corporate Partner Program? This unique partnership provides business-

es with meaningful visibility while supporting programs that support NDA and empower our students 

to become competent, compassionate, and purposeful leaders. Corporate Partners are showcased at 

NDA’s signature events, the Women Making a Difference Luncheon, the Annual Golf Outing, and Light 

the Night for NDA. Encourage your employer to join us in shaping the future leaders of our community! 

For more information, please reach out to Myanna Webster at websterm@ndapandas.org.

mailto:websterm%40ndapandas.org?subject=


Important dates
	 February 27				   Rosary in Chapel 7:45 a.m.

	 February 28				   Rosary in Chapel 7:45 a.m.

	 February 28 - March 1		  Strategic Planning Workshop

	 March 2				    Junior Lent Retreat

	 March 3				    Spring Blood Drive

	 March 6 				    Service Fair

						      Women Making a Difference Luncheon at SETEC

	 March 7 				    End of 3rd Quarter

						      Spring Sports Pep Rally

	 March 8 				    8th Grade Conferences

						      Father/Daughter Dance - The Gardens

	 March 11				    Super Day

	 March 14				    NO SCHOOL - Professional Development Day 

	 March 18				    Panda Preview Night

	 March 20				    Athletic Hall of Fame

	 March 22				    8th Grade Conferences 

	 April 17 - 25				    NO SCHOOL - Easter Break

	 April 27				    Orange and White - SUA

	 May 15				    Arts Fest 5:30 p.m.

	 May 22 				    Last Day of School

	 May 23				    Graduation

COMMUNITY
			   NEWS 

SHARING OUR

Community News
You can find a complete list of community news. HERE.

•	 Screen Addiction

•	 Just a Click Away Monitoring the Risks and Rewards of Gaming 

and Apps for Our Youth 

https://www.ndapandas.org/news/2024/05/20/community-news-2

